

Ss Peter & Paul's Catholic Primary School

Northumbrian Road Cramlington Northumberland NE23 6DB

Tel: 01670 716343 Email: office@ss-peterandpauls.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Charlotte Chapman

1st September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) initiative, we are excited to introduce a new activity for the children to enjoy during playtime.

One of our zones will involve painting stones, allowing children to express their creativity and contribute to a colourful and imaginative outdoor space.

If your child would like to take part in this activity, we kindly ask that they bring in a stone from home. Ideally, the stone should be smooth, clean, and roughly the size of a hand (not too small or too large).

Please send the stone in week beginning 15th September.

Thank you for your continued support in making our outdoor play opportunities varied and exciting!

Warm regards, Miss K Wilson OPAL Leader

